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IR-01-22-6786 

28 April 2022 

Angus Kincaid 
fyi-request-18819-bc304a2d@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Angus  

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 9 March 2022, in which you 
asked for information relating to police officers deployed to clear protestors from Parliament 
grounds on 2 March 2022.  

My response to each of your questions can be found below. 

During the New Zealand Police operation on the 2nd March 2022 to clear protestors 
from New Zealand Parliament Grounds and the surrounding areas. 

Please confirm that all police officers present were current serving New Zealand Police 
Officers and there were no Serving Police officers from other Countries involved. 

If Police Officers from other countries were used, what was there specific 
tasks/operations on the 2nd March 2022. 

I can confirm that all police officers involved in the operation on 2 March to clear protestors from 
the grounds of Parliament and surrounding areas were current serving members of New 
Zealand Police.  

No members of foreign police services were deployed in the operation to remove protestors 
from the area surrounding Parliament on 2 March 2022. 

I trust this information will be of use to you. 

Yours sincerely 

David Greig 
Superintendent - Capability 
New Zealand Police 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx
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